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DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY 

September 2020 
 
- Monday 07/09/20 
  First day of Autumn Term 1 for   
 Years 1 – 6   
 
- Monday 14/09/20 
   PE, Dance and Spanish lessons   
   commence 
 
- Wednesday 16/09/20 
   Year 6 Secondary Transfer Virtual    
   Meeting  
   (4:00 – 5:00) 
 
LMM update: 
Violin and Cello lessons start on 
Monday 14/09/20. If you have any 
questions regarding your child’s  
lesson time, please email 
lmm@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome Back! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A warm welcome back to the new school year at Jessop. We 
trust all parents, carers and children have had a fantastic 
Summer holiday and enjoyed some of the great warm weather.  
On Thursday 3rd September we reopened our gates to our 
youngest children and we were delighted to welcome them back. 
We’ve had an eventful first two days and would like to 
congratulate our Pre-School, Nursery and Reception children for 
the effort that they have made to settle into their new routines. 
Classrooms and playgrounds were filled with laughter and joy 
and it has been an absolute pleasure to observe our children 
returning to school and meeting with their friends and teachers 
again. This newsletter will celebrate all the amazing things our 
children have done over the last two days, both in and outside 
their classrooms.   
Our Jessop staff team has worked exceptionally hard to prepare 
classrooms and the rest of the building to ensure a safe return 
for everyone. We are very excited to welcome back the rest of 
our children on Monday morning!  

      EYFS in Action  
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Lunch Time  

 
 
 
 
 

 
                          Play Time 
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Children enjoyed their lunch in their 
classrooms. Some children brought 
in their own packed lunches, whilst 
others had an option of a school 
lunch. Lunch included wraps, fruit, 
biscuits and yogurt. Tables were 
cleaned and prepared for afternoon 
sessions. Once again our youngest 
children did us proud and 
demonstrated excellent table 
manners. Well done EYFS! 
 


